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May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Pier View Bridge, Oceanside, CA in fiscal year 2025. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Oceanside, located at 300 N. Coast 

Highway, Oceanside, CA. The funding would be used to address the bridge’s deteriorating 

structure, ensure compliance with modern earthquake design requirements, and protect 

pedestrian and vehicular accessibility traffic. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would repair the primary entrance 

and exit to the Oceanside Municipal Pier, secure the bridge for emergency preparedness and 

response, enhance public safety, mitigate potential hazards, and ensure smoother traffic flow and 

accessibility for residents, businesses, and visitors. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

U.S.C. 133(b). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


